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Date: April 12, 2022 

To: Honorable Chairman Jose "Pepe" Diaz 
and Members, Board of County Commissioners 

From: Daniella Levine Cava /1 . ,A ._/J . ,. 
Mayor it· &1fl.t(ifa. · Mt-t-lL- L� 

Subject: Update on Directive 211366 - Carbyne Ltd Project - Commencement of 
Contract Negotiations (Agenda Item 2B6) - Directive 220086 

This memorandum serves as an update to Directive 211366, sponsored by Commissioner 
Joe A. Martinez. On March 2, 2022, a contract negotiation session was held, which 
resulted in the confirmation of financial terms ($250,000 over five months) and concrete 
milestones for implementation. A contract was awarded to Carbyne Ltd on April 4, 2022. 

Additionally, Miami-Dade Police Department staff have initiated the preparation of a 
Request for Proposal regarding the future procurement of a real-time communications 
platform for the 911 Call Center. 

Should you require additional information, please contact Interim Director George A. 
Perez, Miami-Dade Police Department, at 305-471-3272. 

c: Geri Bonzon-Keenan, County Attorney 
Gerald K. · Sanchez, First Assistant County Attorney 
Jess M. McCarty, Executive Assistant County Attorney 
Office of the Mayor Senior Staff 
George A. Perez, Interim Director, Miami-Dade Police Department 
Yinka Majekodunmi, Commission Auditor 
Jennifer Moon, Chief, Office of Policy and Budgetary Affairs 
Basia Pruna, Clerk of the Board 
Eugene Love, Agenda Coordinator 


